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 Regarding Mr Simon Cordell information:
 New Complaint Dated: 28/11/2018

Dear Jinjer Kandola

Thank you for the update letter regarding the complaint that was submitted to Angela Hague

on the 30th July 2018 and Rachel Vona on the 10th August 2018.

I am very happy that you take the over-sharing of information very seriously, but it would

seem that the sharing of my son’s information has not stopped by the mental health teams,

and is being continually breached even after I put in the complaint the mental health trust is

continually passing information to Enfield Council. It would seem if Enfield Council ask for

anything it is being passed to them from the mental health team.

There has been a lot of data that is being passed between the mental health trust and Enfield

Council this needs to stop, as no consent has ever been given by my son or my son asked if

this information can be shared.

It would also seem Enfield Council has not learned anything as they are still sharing said

information that is being shared via the mental health team to Enfield Council.

Please see attached email this time is seems it has come from Debbie Morgan who works in

the same said department as Angela Hague where the last breach of data happened.

The information was sent to Enfield Council by Debbie Morgan and then Denise Cook-Smith

from Enfield Council who is a Note Taker it would seem, then passed it over to the MP’s aid

Alev Cazimoglu who is trying to address a move from Enfield Council for my son and it

seems the only person trying to help my son. The move was ordered via the courts on the

09/08/2018 which Enfield Council has failed to do, it seems Enfield Council will stop at

nothing not to do the right thing towards my son. And seems they are only interested in using

his mental health and not doing the correct thing and moving my son from the hell he is living

in, everything the mental health team is passing to Enfield Council is being used against my

son not to help him.

I would like the full details of what was passed to Enfield Council by the Mental health team

from Debbie Morgan as it would not surprise me if Enfield Council has changed it to the
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